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PUBLIC SERVICE COMPANY OF COLORADO
DENVER, COLORADO 80201P. O. BOX 840 .

USIYOSCAR R. LEE '

Fort St. Vrainvice ..cs mc.a

Unit #1
P-85041

Regional Administrator B@MDWE %
Region IV
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

F B l 51985611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011 y

,

ATTN: Mr. E. H. Johnson

Docket No. 50-267

SUBJECT: Proposed Technical Specification
Changes to Sections 4.6 and 5.6

REFERENCES: 1) PSC letter, Lee to Collins,
dated, December 30, 1983
(P-83416)

2) NRC letter, Johnson to Lee,
dated October 15, 1984
(G-84395)

3) Generic letter 84-15
(G-84308)

4) PSC letter, Lee to Eisenhut,
dated November 21, 1984
(P-84501)

l' Dear Mr. Johnson:

This letter contains a resubmittal of proposed changes to Technical
Specification Sections 4.6 and 5.6. Efforts to increase the
consistency between the overall electrical system requirements at
Fort St. Vrain and the Standard Technical Specifications, were also-
made'in the developm'ent of these changes.

A summary of all the proposed changes is provided in Attachment 1,
and the changes themselves are provided in Attachment 2. Attachment
3 contains an evaluation.of the significant hazards considerations
involved in the proposed changes.
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In acordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 170, we believe that
amendment fees should not be required since this application serves
only to supplement the submittal in Reference 1) and no additional
safety issues have been introduced.

The resubmittal of proposed changes to Technical Specification
Sections 4.4 and 5.4 will be done under a separate amendment request.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. M. H. Holmes, at (303)
571-8409.

Very truly yours,

W
0. R. Lee:
Vice President
Electric Production

ORL/bjr.

Attachments

: cc: Albert J. Hazle,
' Colorado _ Department of Health < -
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